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5th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In preparation for Year 11 exams, which begin on Monday 16th May we are delighted to 
welcome William Wadsworth, a graduate of Cambridge University and self-acclaimed exam 
study expert, to The Harefield Academy to deliver bespoke revision-based workshops for all 
Year 11 students on Wednesday 11th May. 
 
The sessions will take place from 1:30-3pm and will include tips and strategies on: 
 

• How to revise effectively (including interactive / group discussion activities) 

• Benefits of revision and installing growth mindset 

• Time management / revision timetabling.  
 
In addition to the student session William will also be holding a Parents/Carers seminar on the 
evening of Wednesday 11th May with top tips and strategies on how best to support your child 
through revision and their exams. 
 
This session will run from 5 - 6pm in the school Theatre and I’m sure you will agree is a great 
opportunity to learn skills and techniques that will have a positive outcome on your child’s 
future academic success. 
 
The seminar is free of charge and available to all Parents/Carers of students in Year 10 and 11.  
 
Please advise us of your attendance by following this link:  
https://forms.gle/Q2cE8xgUt7EhpqeR8 
 
Please note we ask please that a maximum of 2 family members attend. Please note that 
students are not required to attend the evening seminar as it is for Parents/Carers only. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact myself 
via my email at rbourne@theharefieldacademy.org 
  
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr R Bourne 
Head of Key Stage 4 
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